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INDIANA MEMBERS CREDIT UNION CONTRIBUTES $883 TO JOHNSON 
MEMORIAL HOSPITAL FOUNDATION  

 
(Indianapolis, IN, November 29, 2022)  Indiana Members Credit Union (IMCU) recently 
presented a check for $883 to Johnson Memorial Hospital Foundation as part of an ongoing debit 
card giveback program.  The partnership allows members to show their support of the 
independent nonprofit hospital by signing up for a Johnson Memorial Health debit card.  Every 
time the card is used as a signature based transaction, Johnson Memorial Hospital Foundation 
benefits.  The more cards that are in use, the larger the contribution.  

Amber Coryell, Business Development Officer, IMCU, presented the check to Kelsey Kasting, 
Director, Johnson Memorial Hospital Foundation, on October 18, 2022.   
 
The card is available for issue to members at IMCU’s 32 Indiana locations.  The Johnson 
Memorial Health debit card is free to members with a free checking account and can be issued 
immediately via IMCU’s instant issue program, which allows members to receive their debit 
card on the spot.  
 
For more information about the IMCU Johnson Memorial Health debit card, please visit IMCU 
online at, www.imcu.com, or visit an IMCU branch for details.   
 
About Indiana Members Credit Union 
Indiana Members Credit Union, headquartered in Indianapolis, Indiana, was founded in 1956 on 
the campus of IUPUI.  IMCU has since grown to 32 branches, serving Central and Southern 
Indiana, offering consumer and business members a better financial alternative and a full array of 
products and services.  Traditionally offering better rates on loans and deposits, IMCU maintains 
true to its roots by “Keeping It Simple” for members.  For more information, please visit IMCU 
online at www.imcu.com.  
 
About Johnson Memorial Hospital Foundation 
For more than 30 years, the Johnson Memorial Hospital Foundation has played a vital role in the 
support of our community-based healthcare facility in Franklin, Indiana.  Our mission is to raise 
charitable funds to benefit Johnson Memorial Hospital in improving the health of our  
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community.  Our staff and board of directors are committed to being good stewards of 
contributions from the community and hospital staff who believe and support our mission.  The 
commitment of the Foundation and Johnson Memorial Hospital to the people of our community 
is unparalleled. 

 

*Pictured left to right: Kelsey Kasting, Director, Johnson Memorial Hospital Foundation, and 
Amber Coryell, Business Development Officer, IMCU.  

 

*Pictured is the Indiana Members Credit Union Johnson Memorial Health debit card. 
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